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South Africa is encouraged by the collaboration of the G20, the Bretton Woods
institutions and the UN towards finding solutions to developing country debt

sustainability and related issues.

South Africa supports the call of the African Union for a debt standstill for two years.

We support the allocation of



	I wish to thank the organisers for convening this critical and timely event.
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